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Dear West Park Families 
 
Welcome to the new term! 
 
Academic year 2024/2025 is underway and we can’t wait to welcome your child back to school on 
Monday 9th September.  All pupils should be on site prior to 8.30 a.m.  
 
Staff have been in over the holidays to prepare the site, facilities and resources and the school is 
looking absolutely fantastic.   
 
Please pass on my best to your child/children and ensure that they are ready to engage, learn and 
progress from the start of next week.  Remember that every day counts and that it is crucial for all 
children to attend school. 
 
I look forward to working with you all for another year. 
 
Kind regards 

   
Scott McGregor 

Head 

 


